The Sisters of the Incarnate Word and Blessed Sacrament

Houston, Texas

Dear Mr. Kloss, Knights of Columbus and Assisting Ladies,

We wish to extend our sincere gratitude v you and the
members of your Knights and the Ladies who entertained the
Sisters in such a wonderful way on Sunday, October 25, 2015.
You are all to be commended for being so generous, thoughtful
qnd gracious to such a large group. Everything was beautiful,
delicious and fun. Thank you for all your thoughtfulness and
generosity. We know it took a lot of planning and work, and

we are sincerely grateful. Majf you be blessed a hundredfold!

With our prayerful gratitude,




